
     
 
 
 
 

 
Date 
7 February 2008 
 
 
Contact/Extension 
0141 568 4492 

 
Julian Majdanski 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Network Code Development 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3LT 

 
 
 
Dear Julian 
 
 
Modification Proposal 0191 Discontinuance of Code Credit Rules 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Modification Report prepared in 
respect of this Proposal.  
 
Scottish Power supports this modification, as varied by the subsequent variation 
request, and also supports the proposed implementation date. 
 
Scottish Power agrees that this Proposal removes the potential for discrepancies between the 
UNC and the Code Credit Rules and also any likelihood of differing interpretations.  
 
Additionally having only a single source would reduce the administrative costs involved in 
maintaining the rules. 
 
As such we are satisfied that this proposal facilitates Standard Special condition A11.1 (f) – 
by promoting efficiency in the implementation and administration of the UNC. 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries on the above. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Gerry Hoggan 
Regulation Compliance Manager 
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